
The Tarchon interconnector will come 
onshore in the Tendring peninsula, with a 
proposed landfall zone being considered 
south of Harwich. Underground cables 
will travel from landfall zone to connect 
with the Tarchon converter station which 
will transfer the HVDC power to HVAC 
power. The Tarchon converter station will 
then connect to the proposed National 
Grid East Anglia Connection Node (EACN) 
substation, also via underground cabling.


